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Services Schedule 

Horaire des Offices 
 

During the COVID19 period, 
Services Schedule is as follows: 

 

SHAHRIT: 8:30 a.m. 
 Everyday Monday through Friday 

 

Afternoon/Evening Services: 

Minha/Arvit 7:30 
Fridays  5:00 
 

Our Week Day Services 

Zoom meeting ID: 5264381158 

 
 

Reflect upon your present blessings, 
of which every man has many -  
not on your past misfortunes, 
of which all men have some. 

 

Sunday - Friday 8:30 a.m. 
 

Thought of the Day with Rabbi Pinto 
  ————————————————- 

Monday, June 8 
Live from the Iny Chapel with 
Rabbi Pinto & Hazzan Benlolo 
Services begin at 8:30AM. 

Following services the clergy will visit  
cemetery to recite weekly hashcabot.  

Send names of loved ones to: 
rabbi@thespanish.org   ———————————————— 

————————————————

  ———————————————— 
Friday - 5:00PM  - Light YOUR Sparks 
Discover the most celebrated day of the 

Jewish Calendar, SHABBAT. 
Every Friday evening join me for a 

pre-Kabbalat Shabbat full of melodies 
and inspirational sparks.  ———————————————— 

Join us in a musical Havdalah & enter 
the week with song & gladness. 

Zoom Meeting ID 526 438 1158 

Our Clergy will be saying Hashcabah at the cemetery on Mondays, 
please let us know if you would like such a prayer for your loved ones 

by  sending  their name(s) to:  rabbi@thespanish.org 
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God established a law in Creation, that when we awaken in the world below to approach the Almighty 
and request a blessing from Him, He, in turn, is aroused from above to bring upon us an abundance 
of good, according to our needs and the requirements of the world. 
 

In other words, even when people are worthy that Hashem shower them with goodness, sometimes 
the giving is delayed until they feel the weight of their hardships and pray to Hashem from the depths 
of their hearts. 
 

There are two types of prayer. 
 

The first is for the continual existence of the world; without prayer, the world would cease to exist. 
This kind of prayer parallels the Tamid - perpetual sacrifice, the merit of which sustains the heavens 
and the earth (see Ta'anit 27b). 
 

The second type of prayer concerns specific circumstances, such as when disaster strikes and peo-
ple pray for salvation, or when people pray for something they desire. 
 

Every prayer has an influential effect, as Rabbi Chanina says, "Whoever lengthens his prayer, his 
prayers do not return unanswered" (Berachot 32b). Sometimes the effect is immediate, and other 
times in the distant future; sometimes the prayer is answered completely, other times partially. 

Peninei Halacha  
 

 

memory of Selim Khamara 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Chella Safra, in memory of her husband, Moïse Y. Safra ז״ל. 

Famille Moryoussef, à la mémoire de leur père, 
Chalom Éliyyahou ben Hanina ז״ל. 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Famille Sananes, à la mémoire de Solomon Sananes.  
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Famille Abittan, à la mémoire de leur père, Israel Abittan ben Rivka ז״ל. 
 

Famille Saleh, à la mémoire de leur fils, Yossi Saleh Halevi ז״ל. 
 

Simon Fhima Family, à la mémoire de Moise Fhima ז״ל. 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Sélim Sasson Family, in honour of their Children & Grandchildren. 

CHEVRA SHAAS 
ADATH JESHURUN  
HADRATH KODESH 

SHEVET ACHIM 
CHAVERIM KOL YISRAEL 

D’BET ABRAHAM 
CONGREGATION 

   PROGRAMME DU BEIT HAMIDRASH    

PROGRAMME QUOTIDIEN - HOK LEISRAËL 
 

 

ZOOM MEETING ID: 5264381158   

NASO’ 5780 
 

This week, we read parashat Naso, from the 
same root as nasi’, “leader.”  
 

And this week, the Jewish world was sad-
dened to hear of the passing of Rabbi Dr. 
Norman (Nahum) Lamm zt”l, a great and gen-
uine leader.  I had the privilege of having 
known him, first when I was a student in his 
undergraduate class on Jewish Philosophy at 
Yeshiva University. Later on, when, as a semi-
cha student, I taught talmud in the summers at 
Yeshiva’s Camp Morasha, he was a signifi-
cant presence. And later still, when I had my 
first full time job, as Professor of Hebrew and 
Jewish Studies in a New York university, I 
turned to him for guidance in resolving some 
very serious halakhic questions concerning 
some students. 
 

Afterwards, he became President of the Ye-
shiva, and guided it through turbulent times.  
 

Rabbi Lamm was a gifted and articulate ora-
tor, writer, and speaker, He was one of the 
leading thinkers for what we would call mod-
ern, or centrist, Orthodoxy, and religious zion-
ism.  He stressed that we must listen to the 
voice of Torah, and apply its ideas, in the 
contemporary world. Back in the 50’s, he 
wrote an important article on the need for a 
mechitza in synagogue; many years later, he 
introduced advanced Talmud study for women 
at Stern College (Yeshiva’s women’s division.) 
Under his leadership, the Safra Institute of 
Sephardic studies was established.  He au-
thored at least 10 books, and countless arti-
cles. The list goes on and on……. 
 

He was a great leader of the Jewish people.  
 

yehi zikhro varukh.  His memory will surely be 
a blessing. 
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MAJOR DONORS PROGRAM 

The Spanish & Portuguese has recently begun a fundraising program  

whereby our goal is to raise $1.5 Million over 3 years to  

help fund our activities, programs, and events.  
 

We are pleased to announce the following 

congregants who have made very generous 3-Year donations: 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PARNASS  
 

Hello Everyone, I hope all is well by you and your family. 
  

This message is to give you a short update on what we are doing in the 

preparation of opening the synagogue, ONLY WHEN we get the green light from 

the government and other medical authorities, the executive and the board. 
 

In fact, we had a joint meeting this week (the Executive and Religious Committee) 

and formed an ad-hoc committee to prepare a protocole on how to re-open and 

conduct our services in this uncertain COVID19 time.  Lots of questions are being 

asked and some not yet answered, but we are searching for workable answers to 

have safe and amiable services comparable to what we traditionally had.  We will 

certainly keep you informed, but in the meantime, we must educate ourselves to this 

new norm on how to congregate and keep ourselves safe from this invisible, 

dangerous and potentially deadly virus.  Always keep in mind:  minimum 2 meter   

distance, frequently washing hands with soap and warm water, 

wearing a mask when going out and disinfecting surfaces. 
 

Your suggestions are welcome. 

Please send your emails to: office@thespanish.org OR mhadid@mvapower.com 
 

SHABBAT SHALOM - STAY SAFE, HOPE TO SEE YOU SOON.  
 

 Henry Ford 

mailto:mhadid@mvapower.com
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